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Y6 Boys SFSS Football League – Tuesday 4th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
Your child has been selected to represent our Y6 boys football team at an event held at King 
Edward VII, Lower School (101 Darwin Ln, Sheffield S10 5RG). This event will take place on 
Tuesday 4th February 2025, with a start time of 4.00pm.  
 

As the venue is such a short distance from school, Mr H Allen and I will be walking the team to the 
venue. We will be setting off from school at 3.15pm in order to arrive in time for a warm-up prior to 
the matches starting.  
 
As we are playing on the venue’s artificial pitches, your child will need to wear astro boots or 
rubber moulds (no metal studs). Your child will also need to wear their NGJS PE top, black/navy 
shorts and socks, plus shin pads.  
 
The event is expected to finish between at 5.30pm.  
 
To give permission for your child to take part please complete details on ParentPay.  
Please also use ParentPay to confirm pick-up arrangements for your child (from the 
following two options): 
Collection from King Edward VII School at 5.30pm or collection at NGJS at 6:00pm. 
 
This promises to be a really exciting event, and I am looking forward to seeing the team play their 
competitive matches together against Hunters Bar, St Marie’s and Ecclesall.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mr Hancock 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 


